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Oregon Legislators, 

 

Please consider how HB 3075 will negatively impact the ability for low income 

Oregonians to practice their second amendment rights and vote “No” on this 

legislation.  

 

Please consider how discretionary permitting by law enforcement officials could lead 

to an inequitable outcome for those who may or may not he approved for their permit.  

 

Thank you for their consideration.  


